IN THE RED CRrOSs WORLD

Singapore

The International Review published in its August 1966 issue
an article by Mr. Seevaratnam in which he described the importance
of the seminar on disaster relief in South-East Asia which took
place last May in Singapore. It also published a photograph of
Mr. Fok Fook Choon welcoming participants to the meeting.

However, Mr. Fok Fook Choon is not the President, but the
Director of the Singapore Red Cross. The former office is held by
Dr. A. W. S. Thevathasan.
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